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The United Nations Capacity Building Initiative
“Delivering as One”


Under the umbrella of the United Nations “Delivering as One” capacity building initiative, the International Association of Marine Aids to Navigation and Lighthouse Authorities works closely with the International Maritime Organisation; the International Hydrographic Organisation and other authorities to develop a joint capacity building strategy to improve the safety of navigation world-wide. This strategy is reviewed at an annual joint capacity meeting.

The strategy is based on a four stage process. Stage 1 is designed to raise the awareness of National Authorities in developing countries of their obligations under the Safety of Life at Sea and other Conventions. Stage 2 comprises targeted Needs Assessment Missions to countries that request them using Academy staff and IALA-endorsed experts. Stage 3 is an analysis of requirements leading to Stage 4 – a list of recommended actions to achieve compliance with international obligations resulting in an improvement in safety of navigation and the protection of the marine environment on a global basis.

Within IALA, the World-Wide Academy, working closely with the IMO and IHO, produces a four-year strategic plan and an annual capacity building Action List, both of which are endorsed by the IALA Council.

 Full details can be found on the IALA website at www.iala-aism.org.
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“Delivering as One”

The IALA Secretary General, Gary Prosser, with the President of the IHO, Robert Ward and Captain Gurpreet Singhota, Deputy Director of the IMO at IALA Headquarters at the e-Navigation Committee in March 2013
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